
4/3/2021 

A Message from Mayor Annette Iafallo – Rescheduled Bulk Trash Pickup 
Dates 

The four bulk trash pickup dates postponed from the week of March 22 due to 
a Covid-19 outbreak in the DPW are being rescheduled over the next two 
weeks. 

Please review the following schedule carefully: 

• If your regular garbage day is Tuesday or Wednesday, your rescheduled 
bulk pickup is Tuesday, April 6 or Wednesday, April 7. 

• If you regular garbage day is Thursday or Friday, your rescheduled bulk 
pickup is Thursday, April 15 or Friday, April 16. 

• There is no rescheduled bulk pickup date for those whose regular garbage 
day is Monday as that pickup was completed before the postponement. 

In addition, the week of April 5 is ‘one bulk item week’ on your regular garbage 
day. 

Please remember that bulk trash can’t exceed one cubic yard of debris – with 
a maximum of five bulk items and no construction, shed, deck or fencing 
material is allowed in bulk trash. If you need to dispose of more than one 
cubic yard of debris or other non-bulk materials you will need to arrange for a 
commercial dumpster pickup. 

We are grateful that our DPW workers impacted by Covid-19 have recovered. 
And thanks to everyone for their patience these past few weeks. 

Please share this information as necessary, especially with those who may 
not use Facebook, have web access or subscribe to robo calls. 

As always, stay safe and God bless. 

Annette 

Note: This message is also being sent by robo call on Saturday, April 3 and 
Monday, April 5 to those who subscribe to receive these calls. If the call was 
sent to your voicemail and is incomplete, simply dial back the number in your 
directory to hear the full message. 


